
ATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT I THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK I ALBANY, NY 12234 

December 2000 

TO: 	 Superintendents of Schools 
Principals ofHigh Schools 
Directors of Physical Education 
Directors of Athletics 
School Physicians 
School Nurses 

FROM: 	 Roseanne Defabio, Assistant Commissioner 
Office ofCurriculum, Instruction and Assessment 

James Butterworth, Assistant Commissioner 
 
Office ofRegional School and Community Services 
 

SUBJECT: 	 Updated Information Regarding Sports Physicals 

We are writing to inform you of a change in the conduct of sports physicals. This memo further 
clarifies an article in the summer 2000 School Executive's Bulletin about this subject. Effective physicals.Eorm cprticlipationfin a s h o o l  aports cmaycb pshoeduledant aanythim tduring yhe coalenda cyear cTe 


